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04 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Friday 20th October, at 9.05am, we will be holding our annual Harvest Festival. We are very excited 
this year to be able to gather as a whole school to celebrate in the church. Tea and coffee will be 
available, so do bring cash for donations! 
 
Each class will share their learning about Harvest, with songs prayer and recitation. In line with Horsley 
tradition, Reception and Key Stage 1 pupils (Foxes and Badgers) will be welcome to attend school for the 
day in farmer-related attire (please, no hay, pitch forks or other farming related implements).  
 
If you would like to make a Harvest contribution, please feel free to donate a tinned or dried food item 
(nothing fresh please), which we will then deliver to a local Food Bank. Personal hygiene donations are 
also welcome (soap, toiletries, shower gel etc). A large box will be made available outside the church for 
you to deposit something appropriate on the day.  We kindly ask that items are not brought into the 
classroom. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on this key day within the school Christian calendar. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Gary Price 
Headteacher 
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